
Feb 25, 2017 

 

Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 

 

Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 

 

Now more than ever it is so important to make sure that the common people of our state are on an equal 

footing with those fortunate to be wealthy. Please support this bill 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Tim Counihan 

418 May St 

Hood River, OR 97031-2140 

(541) 645-0923 

 


